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Exemption from Policy – Street Trader’s Licence  

Potential Applicant: - Laura Ripley 

 

 

INFORMATION NOTE 

Laura Ripley is seeking an exemption from the Committee Policy that states the 

Licensing Committee have designated the city centre (Zone 9) as an exclusion zone  

for street trading. There is a presumption against street trading in Union Street or 

any pedestrianised area in the city centre except where a special case can be made 

out by the applicant or licence holder. 

The Committee has before it an email from Laura Ripley indicating the grounds under 

which she is seeking the exemption.  

Should the Committee be minded to grant the exemption Laura Ripley is aware that 

she will be required to submit an application for the Grant of a Street Trader’s Licence 

as she is not currently the holder of such a licence. 

 

COMMITTEE GUIDELINES/POLICY 

Licensing Committee policy states The Licensing Committee have designated the 
city centre (Zone 9) as an exclusion zone for street trading. There is a presumption 

against street trading in Union Street or any pedestrianised area in the city centre 
except where a special case can be made out by the applicant or licence holder. 

 

     


